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I STRONGLY oppose HB3501, 

 

Our city is finally starting to turn things around, passing this measure would be the 

final nail in the coffin of our once beautiful and safe city. Over the last 3 years I have 

had 3 cars stolen and or stripped, all located near or found by camps. I am a working 

class citizen, I live paycheck to paycheck and these campers that leach off of society 

make it very hard to live in the city that my family has lived in since before WW1. I 

implore you to please not pass this, there is no compassion in choosing those who 

choose a life of drugs and destruction over the productive, law-abiding working class.  


